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Questions and Answers for RFA 2022-01 

Housing Stability for Homeless Schoolchildren Initiative 
 
 
Q: If we have been awarded funds for this initiative under previous competitive 
solicitations, do we need to reapply or do anything differently? 
A: No. This RFA is for new applicant entities, and current operating partnerships do 
not need to re-apply.  
 
Q: We are interested in applying for this RFA, but our county’s population is over 
400,000. Should we not submit due to our population? 
A: No.  Per Section Four, Item B., “… the Applicant’s geographic area must be a 
county with a population of up to 400,000 and the Applicant must serve the entire county.”  
 


